
 
Union Baptist Church 

1195 Hands Mill Highway 
Rock Hill, SC 29732 

December 7, 2022 
 
Dear Prospective Senior Pastor: 
 
The PASTOR of UNION BAPTIST Church is retiring after almost thirty years of pastoring at 
Union Baptist Church. A Church Search Committee has been formed and is accepting 
applications. 

For over 130 years Union Baptist Church has been a place of worship. As the 
representatives of our congregation, we have pledged our time and collective experiences 
to discern who we will recommend as the next Senior Pastor. We are searching for a 
person who will be a faithful pastor, an inspiring spiritual mentor, and a visionary leader. We 
earnestly desire to expand our existing ministries and create new ones, all for the glory of 
God and our love for Jesus Christ. 
 
We assure you that we will do our utmost to make this a fair and professional process that 
will consider the concerns and needs of our candidates as well as our Church. We invite 
you to take a good look at Union Baptist Church. We are comfortable with scrutiny, and we 
welcome any inquires or request for additional information. 
 
To apply for the Senior Pastor position at Union Baptist Church, download the JOB 
application from www.Myunionbaptist.org. Send completed applications to: 
Church@Myunionbaptist.org or mail by: June 30, 2023  

Union Baptist Church  
ATTN: Search Committee 
P.O. Box 12 
Rock Hill, SC 29731 
 
May God continue to bless you and your ministry. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Deacon Herbert Knox,  

Chairman of Search Committee 
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